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SCHOOL DISTRICT

July 9, 2020

WSPY News

VIA EMAIL - wspynews@gmail.com

Re: FOIA Request Dated July 1, 2020 and received July 1, 2020

Subject: A request for copies of the following documents: Oswego SD308 policy used in relation to complaints or
allegations of grooming, pedophilia, and/or sexual abuse by school staff and any policy changes made by
current executive director Kenneth Miller to the same policy.

This letter will serve as Oswego Community Unit School District 308’s response to your July 1, 2020 request under
the Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.), in which you asked for the above referenced information. The
information responsive to your request is below.

The records responsive to the portion pertaining to policies would be Board Policy 5:120 “Ethics and Conduct,” Board
Policy 5:90 “Abused & Neglected Child reporting,” Board Policy 7:20 “Harassment of Students Prohibited,” and Board
Policy 7,192 “Preventing Bullying, Intimidation& Harassment.”

There are no records responsive to the portion pertaining to Board Policies Kenneth Miller has personally updated.
To promote district transparency and assist others who may have a similar question, this responsive document will
be posted online on the district’'s website. To access it, go to www.sd308.org and select Our District > Freedom of
Information Act Request > FOIA Request Responses, then select FOIA ID #20-25.

Please be advised that to comply with your FOIA request, the district incurred an expense that comprised of the cost
of labor and resources used to search for records responsive to your request

Please let me know if you have additional questions. Thank you.

My oo Duely
Mary Anne Buckley

Freedom of Information Officer
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